Rivera, Janet
\

From: Babst, Greg

Sent: Wednesday, September 4, 2024 5:55 PM
To: Rivera, Janet

Cc: Moffitt, Ryan; Hidrovo-Alban, Vladimir
Subject: FW: 2024 National CERT Conference
Janet,

Please take a look at the following communication from the CERT Association for the 2024 CERT
conference. Charles Ryan Moffitt is the new Fort Bend County UASI Regional CERT Coordinator, and he
attended as a regional CERT and Fort Bend County CERT. | authorized him to attend this crucial meeting
beyond the CERT Conference but in alignment with the conference's coordination for future planning to
align with National Priorities.

Please accept this approval and documentation that he was approved to attend the meeting and travel
accordingly to meet the required date.

Please seek guidance for auditing and any requirement for ratification of the court agenda.

Thank you
Greg Babst

Greg Babst

EMC, Fort Bend County

832-363-7049
Gregory.Babst@fortbendcountytx.qov

Cregory Babst@FBCTX.gov

307 Fort St Richmond Tx 77469

Homeland Security and Emergency Management
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From: Hidrovo-Alban, Viadimir <Vladimir.Hidrovo-Alban@fortbendcountytx.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, September 4, 2024 5:31 PM

To: Babst, Greg <G regory.Babst@fortbendcountytx.gov>

Subject: FW: 2024 National CERT Conference

Sir



Here is the email from the President of the NCA (National CERT Association)in regards to the Conference for the CER
Coordinators staying one day on Saturday for the informal meeting.

v/r

Vladimir I. Hidrovo-Alban,

Deputy Chief of Recovery and Mitigation

Fort Bend County

Homeland Security and Emergency Management
Office: 281-238-3470

Work cell: 832-841-9416

Email: Vladimlr.Hidrovo~AIban@fortbendcountvtx.qov

www.FBCOEM.org

From: Tai, SuuVa@CalOES <SuuVa.Tai@CalOES.ca.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, September 4,2024 4:57 PM

To: Hidrovo-Alban, Viadimir <V|adimir.Hfdrovo—AIban@fortbendcountvtx.gow
Subject: 2024 National CERT Conference

Hello Hidro,

Per our conversation, many CERT coordinators waited until Saturday afternoon to depart from DC at
this year's conference. Many coordinators arrange to meet at the end of the conference. Normally,

Please let me know if you have any other questions.

Thanks

Suu-Va Tai

916-524-3944

suuva.tai@caloes.ca.gov

State CERT Coordinator

Community Engagement Coordinator

Listos CA Program

California Governor's Office of Emergency Services

This email originated from outside of the organization. 'SuuVa.Tai@caloes.ca.gov' Do not click links, open attachments,
or respond unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please forward suspicious emails to the IT
Service Desk.




